
OHR’s  Statement  at  the
International  Agency’s  Joint
Press Conference in Mostar
The Office of the High Representative would like to use this
opportunity to commend the work and the efforts of the city
authorities.  Namely,  the  inauguration  of  new  air  link  to
Zagreb  on  Friday  is  another  sign  of  Mostar’s  economical
progress.

It  is  satisfactory  to  see  publication  of  the  380  vacancy
notices  for  the  remainder  of  the  new  Administration  and
establishment of Resettlement Commission for those not able to
secure permanent positions.

And finally we welcome the announcement of appointment of the
new temporary Head of Fire Service, who will be primarily
concerned with the restructuring of the Fire Service.
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